
 
 

Carter BloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  

Veronica Moore, Director of Hospital Relations vmoore@carterbloodcare.org 817-412-5328 
Andrea Sign, Manager of Client Relations asign@carterbloodcare.org 817-412-5825 
Judy Thornburg, Hospital Relations Advocate jthornburg@carterbloodcare.org 817-412-5719 

 

 
 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: November 3, 2017 

Re: Effective Date of BacT/Alert® Testing 
November 20, 2017 

 
Previously we provided notification of a tentative date for conversion of bacterial  
testing of apheresis and Acrodose® platelets from Haemonetics’ eBDS to BacT/Alert ®.  
 
We are pleased to notify you that we have a firm go-live date of November 20, 2017, 

for the initiation of the BactT/Alert® testing.  
 
 
 


